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BARRON 
August 8, 2016 

Dear Mr. Pinga: 

Barron Industries did fail to submit the required NESHAP semi-annual certification reports from jan. 
2014 through Dec. 31, 2015. The reason is that Brian Klostermann, Plant Engineer, who previously 
submitted the forms, departed the company in early 2014. We were made aware of the lapse upon 
your visit july 15th. 2016. The next day I submitted the missing forms certifying that Barron industries 
had been in compliance with 40CFR Part63. There are not nor have there been any material violations, 
only the reporting. I have added a semi-annual reminder to my Outlook calendar that I use daily to 
remind me to submit the forms. The next submission is due jan. 2017. Barron Industries is currently 
fully in compliance and has taken steps to ensure it stays that way. 

Regards, 

Gregory Barron 

VP-Engineering/QA 
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